
j: 

} 

t 
1' 

I· ·1: 

\· 
l 

2 s~ 5'5-2.I .... 10 -oaz_ 
II 

dRM 666X Warranty Deed . OHIO Statutory Form TUTBLANX REGISTERED u. s. PAT. OFFICE 
,kEV. 8/ 76 TUTTLE LAW PRINT. PUBLISHERS. RUTLAND. VT 05701 

!f[unfu nU ~en hu tqese Jreseuts 
Fl-1METT J. BAGENT and BETIT I. BAGENT, husband and wife, 

of Muskingum County, State of Ohio, for valuable consideration paid, grant 

with general warranty covenants, to ROOALD J. BAGENT 

whose tax mailing address is 

the following real property: 

339 Timber Run Road 
Zanesville, Ohio 43701 

Situated in the County of Muskingumi in the State of Ohio, and in the Township 
of Hopewell, and bounded and described as follows: 

Being a part of the Northwest Quarter of Section 21, Township 1, Range 9 of 
the United States Military Lands, and being further described as follows: 

Cc:mnencing .. at the center of Section 21: thence along the east line of the 
northwest quarter North 05 degrees 28 minutes 00 seconds East 153.70 feet to a 
point: thence leaving said quarter line and with the north line of a 
twenty-five foot wide ingress and egress easement North 85 degrees 30 minutes 
00 seconds West, passing an iron pin set at 30.44 feet, a total distance of 
198.57 feet to an iron pin set, said iron pin being the place of beginning of 
the tract herein intended to be described; thence continuing North 85 degrees 
30 minutes 00 seconds West 155.00 feet to an iron pin set; thence leaving the 
north line of said easement North 05 degrees 19 minutes 32 seconds East 188.21 
feet to an iron pin set on the north line of the grantor's tract, said iron 
pin being South 85 degrees 26 minutes 52 seconds East 8.65 feet from an 
existing iron pin ( 3/ 4 inch pipe) : thence along the north line of the 
grantor's tract South 85 degrees 26 minutes 52 seconds East 155.00 feet to an 
iron pin set at the northwest corner of a O. 858 more or less acre tract: 
thence leaving said north line and with the west line of said O. 858 more or 
less acre tract south 05 degrees 19 minutes 32 seconds West 188.07 feet to the 
place of beginning, con):aining 0.669 more or less pcres, SUBJECT TO all 
applicable easements. s~,~., .Jo 4C:. f,..~m pe1~«) I I oa"'<.if .JJ- -F~-,.,. fd>"Cd /D 

Olk} Al\ 4lln\~ ... .c;I • 2, \ °I ~ ... ""' SeJrvey 
All iron pins set are 5/8 inch x 30 inch rebar with plastic identification 
cap. 

ALSO the following 25 foot ingress and egress easement: Being a part of the 
Northwest Quarter of Section 21, Township 1, Range 9 of the United States 
Military Lands, and being further described as follows: 

Comnencing at the center of Section 21: thence along the east line of the 
northwest quarter North 05 degrees 28 minutes 00 seconds East 128.70 feet to a 
point, said point being the place of beginning of the easement herein intended 
to be described: thence leaving said quarter line and with the south line of 
the grantor's tract North 85 degrees 30 minutes 00 seconds West, passing an 
existing iron pin (1 inch pipe} at 30.00 feet: a total distance of 353.52 feet 
to a point: thence leaving said south line North 05 degrees 19 minutes 32 
seconds East 25.00 feet to an iron pin set at the southwest corner of a 0.669 
more or less acre tract: thence along the south line of said tract and the 
south line of a 0.858 more or less acre tract South 85 degrees 30 minutes 00 
seconds East, passing iron pins set at 155.00 feet and 323.13 feet, a total 
distance of 353.57 feet to a point on the east line of said northwest quarter; 
thence along said east line South 05 degrees 28 · minutes 00 seconds West 25. 00 
feet to the place of beginning. · 

Bearings are based on the deed bearings of North .85 degrees 30 minutes 00 
seconds West along the north line of Volume 515, page 1028. 

This description was written by w. J. Biedenbach, Registered Surveyor No. 5718 
on July 19, 1993. 
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